
Chairman Tully called the Budget meeting for the Town of Cady to order at 

7:30 p.m. on Monday, November 7, 2016 at the Cady Town Hall.  All board 

members were present.                                                                                                                         

 

The proposed 2017 budget was reviewed and discussed. 

 

Motion was made by Carla Greiber to increase the town clerk wage by $5000, 

and seconded by Ken Greiber. Vote was 7 for 0 opposed- Motion passed. 

Motion was made by Carla Greiber to increase the Board of Review pay to 

$20 per hour, and seconded by Ken Greiber. Vote was 7 for 0 opposed- 

Motion passed. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor 
Klanderman.  Motion was passed. 

 

The Special Meeting of the Town of Cady was called to order by Chairman 

Tully immediately following the Budget Hearing. 

 

A motion was made by Mike Tully and second by Jim Mikla to set the Town 

Levy at $225,784 pursuant to Section 81.01(3) of Wi ss.  Show of hands 

vote was 7 for, 0 against. Motion was passed. 

 

A motion was made by Mike Tully and second by Bob Klanderman to approve 

the 2017 highway expenditures pursuant to Section 81.03(3) of Wi ss.  

Motion was passed 7 to 0 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Chairman Tully, and seconded by Supervisor 
Mikla. Motion was passed. 

 

The regular monthly board meeting of the Town of Cady was called to order 

by Chairman Tully immediately following the Special Meeting. 

 

Motion was made by Supervisor Mikla and second by Chairman Tully to 

approve the Wiegand CSM section 15 map. Motion was passed 

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Mikla to accept 

the October minutes as read. Motion was passed. 

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Klanderman to 

accept the 2017 budget for the Town.  Motion was passed. 

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully, to appoint Carla Greiber as town 

treasurer starting Dec 5, 2016 and seconded by Supervisor Mikla. Motion 

was passed. 

 

Roger Timm gave an update on the roads. 

 

Bills were reviewed and paid 

 

The next meeting will be December 5, 2016 8:00 pm. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Chairman Tully, seconded by Supervisor 

Klanderman.  Motion was passed.   Shelly Ninneman     Clerk 


